
 

Memorandum  

 
 
Date: February 5, 2021  
 
To:  Board of Supervisors 
       Clerk of the Board 
 
From: Brittany Heaton, Principal Analyst - Cannabis 
 
Subject: Chapter 50 Ordinance Amendment – February 9, 2021 
 
 

 
The new, revised attachments reflect the proposed changes as indicated on Slide 6, of the 
presentation for item D2 on February 2, 2021. These changes together with the original 
proposed revisions were included in the motion and approved by the Board at the first 
reading. 
 
 
 

 


